
 

PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Network Advisory Council Fr: Tracy Cook, LDD Director  
 
Date: March 4, 2019 
 
Re: LDSTF Recommendations for Lifelong Learning 
 
Background: We have been using the Library Development Study Task Force 
Recommendations in our work.  Amelea and I have found that the Lifelong Learning 
ones are challenging to use when deciding where to focus our energies and work 
towards success.  We would like the NAC’s assistance on developing new 
recommendations.  The original recommendations can be found at: 
http://docs.msl.mt.gov/Central_Services/Commission_Councils/Commission/Archive/201
6/02/ldstf_recc.pdf  
 
Questions for the NAC: 

• What age groups should we serve?  
• What challenges -that relate to Lifelong Learning - are you seeing in your 

communities that you think libraries could help solve?   
• What opportunities related to Lifelong Learning are you seeing in your 

communities that you think libraries could help achieve? 
• What isn’t working in our current Lifelong Learning offerings? 
• How could MSL help support the work of libraries when it comes to Lifelong 

Learning? 
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